

PRACTICE ROOM GUIDELINES AND PROTOCOLS FALL 2021

- Practice rooms will be open to all Duke students. You do not need to be enrolled in lessons or in an ensemble to use the practice rooms.
- There must be at least 30 minutes between practice sessions, when the room is not in use.
- There is a clock on the front door of each practice room.
 When you are finished practicing and leaving the room, indicate the time on the clock.
- The room may not be used until 30 minutes after the time indicated on the clock.
- Masks must be worn at all times in the practice rooms. No exceptions.
- Each practice room will be supplied with disinfecting spray and paper towels. Wiping down piano keyboards and other shared surfaces is not required, but you may do so if you wish.
- Students are encouraged to bring their own music stands.